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6™ December, 2007.

Mr. Wayne Richmond,
38 Alleyne Avenue,
NORTH NARRABEEN, NSW. 2101

Dear Wayne,

Session Clerk: Dr. John W. Begg
Phone: 9949-2046

Email: begg@people.net.au

Manly thanks to you and your Loosely Woven Group for the Concert you presented last Sunday.
It was a most enjoyable occasion and the collection raised was $128.00 which will be devoted to
drought dffected families in the outback. This, I am sure, will give your group a great deal of

satisfaction.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

Session Clerk.



